From: Ami Terada
To: Jay Gomez
Subject: swimwear ads published

Dear Mr. Gomez,

Thank you for placing your ad with us.

This is to let you know that your ad for the new swimwear campaign is now up on the homepages of 30 major
websites as listed in the attached file. All of the ads will run for two weeks until July 10 or 11, depending on

the website. Please check the ads and let me know if anything needs to be changed.

We hope this will contribute to higher sales of your product and that we will have the opportunity to serve
you again soon.

Sincerely,
Ami Terada

Web Advertising Sales Manager
ABC Agency



